B.A.W. RIDERS OF TOLLEDO Sept. 9,1970

On last menths news lebter, i made the statement to the effect that Den Arquette quit the club. This is not true. It was a misunderstanding on my part, because he is still a member.

Den Smith applogized for his actions in front of the club membership, last meeting. So what happened to the other half????

The subject of dues was brought up again. As fast as the dues were voted up, they were voted down again to one dellar a month. Earl Schwartz made the motion to lower the dues and Don Arquette second it. It was voted on and passed.

The attendance this menth was vary poor. A few of the club membership present, banged there heads against the wall to come up with a solutions. Liz Smith made the metion and Earl Schwartz second it, to make up a questionnair to send to the membership. Bruce Eclaughlin and Walter Friend will make it up and I will send it out.

Den Smith suggest that the club hold an overnight campeut and invite the Detroit BAW club down. Greg will get prices on beer an obtain camp site. This event will be sponsored by the club and club membership. It will be discussed further an are next—club meeting, October 13,1970.

Without your support, were nothing four secretary
Robert Alear